








4 September 2023



Dear Parents/Guardians, 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child to their new school tomorrow, Tuesday 5th September.  Below are further details about their first day. 

All Year 7 students start on Tuesday 5th September at 8:30am. We recommend students begin arriving from 8:15am to ensure they are ready to begin on time. The day will finish at 3.15pm, which is the time they will finish school every day, unless taking part in an extra-curricular activity. On this first day it will only be Year 7 students in the school, and all students will be provided with a cooked lunch from the school canteen free of charge. After this day students that are not entitled to Free School Meals will be able to buy lunch from the school canteen or bring in a packed lunch. Lunch accounts can be topped up online via ParentPay and your new account details will be sent home tomorrow with your child.   


For the first day all children should be in full school uniform, including a school bag. Please ensure they bring in a pencil case. They will not need their PE kit tomorrow. 

Upcoming dates for your diary
· Wednesday 13th September – Open Evening, early finish, 11.15am.
· Thursday 14th September – later start due to Open Evening, 9.30am.
· Friday 15th September – Y7 Freshers’ Fair, early finish Years 8-11, 2.25pm.  Late finish Year 7 (3:45pm)


If you have any further questions, please email us on admin@allsaintscc.org.uk, and we look forward to seeing you in the morning. 

 
Yours sincerely, 



Mr Forshaw 
Head of Year 7 
